
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please take this home with you 

 

 www.hascombe.com – please take home with you. 

Sunday 23rd June at ST PETER’S,               

4th   Sunday after Trinity   

10.00 am Joint Parish Communion  

The Venerable Catharine Mabuza  
Archdeacon of Surrey officiating 
4.00 pm Sunday@4 in Dunsfold 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News?    Views?    Problems? 

Support your Parish Magazine. 

Give your contributions to Tim Inskip 

at Hascombe House, The Street, Hascombe. GU8 4JA 

Email: Tim@lime-pr.co.uk 

by the 15th of the month. 

Subscriptions to Sandy Crowther   —   208329. 

Welcome to St. Peter’s.  We hope you will come again. 

Priest-in-Charge 
We are now in Interregnum – all 

Enquiries to Churchwardens or PCC secretary. 
 

Churchwardens 
Anne Eve — 01483 208497 
Colin Swait — 01483 425380 

PCC Secretary  
Sandy Crowther — 01483 208329 

 
Pew Slip – we like to keep the Pew Slip as up to date and 

informative as possible.  Please let Colin Swait (01483 

425380) know by the middle of the week  (or in his 

absence, Anne Eve – Tel:208497)  if there are any items 

you would like to be included. 

 

Giving to the Work of the Church 

By using (and completing) one of our gift envelopes, the value 

of your contribution is increased by 25p for every £1 given (if 

you are a standard rate taxpayer).  The parish is dependent, 

solely on the offerings of the congregation for its day-to-day 

running.  If you would like to know details of how to give 

regularly, please speak to the Treasurer, June Price (208277). 

 

Post Communion Collect  

Eternal God, 

comfort of the afflicted and healer of the 

broken, you have fed us at the table of life 

and hope: 

teach us the ways of gentleness and peace, 

that all the world may acknowledge 

the kingdom of your Son Jesus Christ our 

Lord. Amen. 
 

Collect  
O God, the protector of all who trust in 

you, 

without whom nothing is strong, nothing is 

holy: 

increase and multiply upon us your mercy; 

that with you as our ruler and guide 

we may so pass through things temporal 

that we lose not our hold on things eternal; 

grant this, heavenly Father, 

for our Lord Jesus Christ’s sake, 

who is alive and reigns with you, 

in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 

one God, now and for ever. Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

A thank you to the people huge who supported, and 

organised, this year’s Lent lunches. To be precise it was just 

two Lent lunches in Dunsfold and a Lent breakfast in 

Hascombe. The total raised for the Bishop of Guildford’s 

Community Fund was £710. Thank you to everyone 

concerned. 

 

  

• A message from the Reverend Roy 
Woodhams 

• The post has now been advertised 
twice.  On the first occasion there were 
no applicants and on the second occasion 
there were two applicants. 

• The shortlisting panel (comprising the 4 
parish reps, the patrons, the Area Dean, 
Archdeacon and Bishop) met to discuss 
the applications, and after serious 
consideration of a number of factors 
decided not to call either applicant to 
interview. 

• The panel realise that this is a 
disappointment but wish to assure the 
parishes that they remain totally 
committed to recruiting a quality 
candidate for the post. 

• There will be a further round of 
advertising across the summer, and it is 
hoped to interview candidates in the 
autumn. 

 

 

http://www.hascombe.com/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We pray for those who are ill, and those who care for 

them. 

Stacey Medalyer, Sandra Baxter- Brown, Christine 

Miles,  Mark Knott, Dennis Evans,  Jacky Williams, 

Ginny Frazer, Nick. & Marilyn Bailey . 

 

 We pray for all those who have died and especially 

for David & Jane, the family of Sandra Harris, whose 

funeral was on Friday and for Margaret Thornton 

whose funeral was also on Friday. We pray for those 

whose anniversaries occur in the coming week  

 

Audrey Abraham, Peter Read, Mary Porter, Katie 

Street, Vera Howell, Jill Rowe, Robert Hammond, 

Dávid Sherlock, Bryan Jobson, Jill Gould, Marie 

Drew, Adela Cook 

 
       

May all who miss them, be comforted, and  

strengthened by the Peace of God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Ven Catharine Mabuza 

 Catharine Mabuza has been Archdeacon of Surrey since 

March 2024.  

• She is the first woman archdeacon in the Diocese of 

Guildford and the first woman to hold the role of 

Archdeacon of Surrey since the post was created in 

the early 1100s. 

• Catharine is inspired by the words of St Irenaeus, 

that ‘the Glory of God is a human being fully alive’, 

and in her role as Archdeacon wants to support and 

inspire those she leads and works alongside to be 

fully alive as the people God made them to be. 

• Before moving to this role, Catharine led a large 

multi-congregational church in Warfield in the 

Diocese of Oxford, and was also Area Dean of 

Bracknell. Previously she was Parish Development 

Advisor in the Archdeaconry of Berkshire. 

• Born and raised in Manchester, she read Theology 

at Oxford University before a management role at 

Royal Mail and then ordination training at Ridley 

Hall, Cambridge. She was ordained in the Diocese 

of Monmouth in 2001. 

• In her spare time, Catharine loves being 

outdoors – walking, cycling, or 

gardening.  

 Each Friday morning at 9.30 am, there 
is a prayer group at St Peter’s Church 
Hascombe, for 30 minutes. 

Please drop in and see if it might suit 

 

READINGS 

Old Testament     1 Samuel 17.57-18.5. 10-16 

 Epistle     2 Corinthians 6 1-13  

 Gospel      Mark 4.35-41  

HYMNS 

 
120   Fight the good fight with all thy might 

104   Eternal Father, strong to save 

212   I cannot tell why he whom angels’ worship 

46     Be thou my vision, O lord of my heart 

457   Songs of praise the angels sang 

120   Fight the good fight with all thy might 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coffee/tea in the Vestry after. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

SERVICES IN JUNE  

 
Sunday 23rd 4th Sunday after Trinity 

10.00 am Parish Communion at 

Hascombe 

4.00 pm Funday @4 at Dunsfold 
 
Sunday 30th June 5th Sunday after 

Trinity 
10.00 am Parish Communion at 

Hascombe 

 

Sunday 7th July 6th Sunday after 

Trinity 

8.00 am Holy Communion 

8.45 am Breakfast in the Vestry 

10.00 am  Something Different 

 

Sunday 14th July7th Sunday after  

Trinity 

10.00 am Holy Communion at 

Hascombe   

10.00 am   Café Church at Dunsfold 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

UPDATE Margaret Thornton - Her Funeral will take 

place on Friday 21st June at 11am in St Mary’s Church, 

Prestbury, Gloucestershire.  All will be most welcome to either 

attend in person or watch the live stream 

www.funeral.video/Margaret   The  live stream  will be 

available from 10:45 (BST) for an 11:00 start on Friday 21st 

June 2024.   An order of service should appear on the web page 

between now and Friday.  Within a day of the funeral, an edited 

version of the video will be on that page. This video can also be 

downloaded onto a computer etc 

Please can I ask that people either wishing to attend in person 

or watch the live steam broadcast contact me via : 

CFThornton1@aol.com 

Alternatively, people can call me on 07846 597163 or write to 

me c/o 34 Carleton Meadows, Penrith, Cumbria CA11 8UR 

Your prayers and that of the parishes are so appreciated at this 

very difficult time for our family. 

 

All good wishes  

 

Charles, Naomi, Joshua & Caleb 

 

http://www.funeral.video/Margaret
mailto:CFThornton1@aol.com

